
 

From: Steve Monowitz 
Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2024 2:45 PM
To: fsorba <fsorba@fxs-law.com>
Subject: RE: TEG Partners - Notice of Hearing Date 02 15 24

 

Mr. Sorba,

The hearing is scheduled to proceed, and a recording will be made available to you.

Sincerely,

 

Steve Monowitz (he/him)

Director of Planning and Building

 

County of San Mateo

Planning and Building Department

455 County Center, 2nd Floor

Redwood City, CA 94063

(650) 294-4154

planning.smcgov.org

 

 

 



From: fsorba <fsorba@fxs-law.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2024 2:35 PM
To: Steve Monowitz <smonowitz@smcgov.org>
Subject: Fwd: TEG Partners - Notice of Hearing Date 02 15 24

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email
address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

 

Dear Mr. Monowitz. I have not heard back from you re the request for a continuance of the
hearing. IN spite of the request, should you decide to conduct the hearing, request is made
that the hearing be recorded and that I be provided with a copy of tape. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

 

Francois X. Sorba

650 570 0566

 

 

 

 

P.O Box 2855

San Anselmo, CA 94979

650 570 0566




